

NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2024

Please worship with us any/every Sunday at 10 AM and join us for hospitality and refreshment after the service throughout the summer.

The newsletter will be on hiatus for the summer. Fr. Jon and the Vestry will continue Emmanuel's work, including fall program planning.

Watch Emmanuel via Facebook/YouTube

Did you miss it? Would you like to hear it again? No problem. You can catch the live service or later on Facebook or YouTube. Want to donate to our continuing ministry? Donate online HERE or visit our website donate page.



We pray for peace and reconciliation throughout the Ukraine and the Middle East and everywhere in the world. It may be spring, 2024 but the suffering of innocent people continues.

We pray for those in sorrow, anguish, despair and for those who are sick, especially for those named in this week's Order of Service. We also pray for all who travel, that their journeys may be safe, rejuvenating and filled with the knowledge of God's presence.

Our prayers truly help, as they keep us mindful of God's love for us and his miracles.

If you would like to add someone to the prayer list, please be in touch with The Rev. Jonathan Eden, Priest-In-Charge (therev.jonteden@gmail.com 617.798.0700)

Pray for and support Ukraine/ Please consider donating to one of these curated and trusted organizations raising money for Ukraine: https://www.helpsaveukraine.org/



СЛАВА УКРАЇНІ!